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Reason for STA Renewal: 
 
We have made all of the Listed Repairs after the purchase of KLRG:  
Repairs to the Building including new A/C Units, Electrical Wiring and grounding;  
Antenna Tuning Unit has been repaired. 
The Tower has been Re-lamped, painted. 
New Tower Lighting Monitoring Equipment installed. 
New Fencing around the Tower Base and All New Signage installed all around the tower site. 
Nautel NX-50: All Power Modules have been rebuilt and Transmitter Operation restored to 50kw. 
Transmission Line has been repaired and is now holding normal pressure. 
 
Problems returning to prevent Full Power Operation: 
 
After repairing the transmission Line and all pressure connector seals replaced;  we tested the 
Transmitter operating @ 50Kw and the test were successful.   We were about to Notify the Commission 
of Resuming Normal Operations early this month March 2023. 
 
However, as Arkansas has had storms weekly, we have now lost Five Power Modules due to severe 
thunderstorms and lighting weather conditions. 
 
We are now in the process of once again repairing the storm damage to the Nautel NX-50 power 
modules and are currently waiting on parts that have very long lead times due to shortages in 
manufacturing. 
 
Once these power modules are repaired the station will finally be back to full power operation 
 
C. Jayson Brentlinger 
Owner / Consulting Broadcast Engineer 
 


